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Improvements are coming  
The City of Vaughan will be replacing various culverts along Kipling Avenue  
as part of the 2023 Capital Works Program. 

What is a culvert?
Culverts are large tunnels that allow stormwater to flow under roadways and pathways.

Construction scope
The work will include:

•	 removal and replacement of the corrugated steel pipe 
(CSP) culvert on Kipling Avenue, 0.7 kilometres north  
of Teston Road.

•	 removal of the CSP culvert on Kipling Avenue,  
1.5 kilometres north of Teston Road and replacement 
with a concrete box culvert.

•	 removal and replacement of the concrete box culvert 
on Kipling Avenue, 0.6 kilometres north of Kirby Road.

•	 removal and replacement of the CSP culvert on  
King Vaughan Road, west of Kipling Avenue, 
and installation of new stone retaining walls.

These enhancements support the City’s continued  
commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability  
of municipal infrastructure.

Impacts
Impacts to the local community will include road closures along Kipling Avenue, north of Teston Road and south  
of King Vaughan Road. Kipling Avenue will remain accessible to local traffic at all times. Detours will be put in 
place as needed to convey traffic around the closures.



Construction timelines
Construction is underway and is anticipated to be complete by the end of December 2023. 

Contact us
City of Vaughan 
Infrastructure Delivery 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca

Consultant 
Chisholm Fleming and Associates

Contractor 
Alliance Verdi Civil Inc.

For general inquiries, contact Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.  
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
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